
We want to know your views on

the proposed improvements for this

section of the city’s road network. 

These changes seek to improve road 

safety for residents in the community,

reduce through-traffic and improve

our city's north-south cycle route.

Navigation Road has always been 

well used by local residents to access 

nearby facilities but is increasingly

being used by drivers as part of an

informal cross city shortcut to

reach the Inner Ring Road.



A one-way ‘plug’ for a short section of

Navigation Road between Rosemary

Place and Rowntree Wharf: This would

reduce through-traffic which comes from

Walmgate and improve safety for all road

users. Two-way traffic will be allowed at

either end of this 'plug', continuing access

for residents and deliveries from the

inner ring road. This will also improve

Improved junction area at Foss Island

Road: Widening the shared path and

installing a build-out kerb to help cyclists

safely join the shared path. 

Safety improvements around Hungate

Bridge: Changes to bollards, new signage

and road markings at the Rowntree

Wharf car park exit have been proposed

to reduce potential conflict between

pedestrians, cyclists and drivers. 

the cross-city cycle route through Hungate.

These proposed changes aim to

support a low-traffic neighbourhood in

the Navigation Road area and improve

the safety of local residents, pedestrians

and cyclists travelling in the area.

At the end of the consultation feedback will

be reported to the Executive Member for

Transport to decide whether or not to

proceed with each aspect of the scheme.

www.york.gov.uk/consultations



Our survey asks for some personal information which you may

choose not to give. We do not publish or share any information

which can identify you. 

Please read our privacy notice at www.york.gov.uk/privacy notice to

find out more about how we protect your personal information.

If you have internet access, please visit

www.york.gov.uk/consultations to complete

the short survey.

Complete the questions on the back page, detach and

post for free to: 

Freepost RTEG~TYYU~KLTZ 

Navigation Road Consultation (Transport), 

City of York Council,

West Offices, 

Station Rise, 

YORK. Y01 6GA

You can respond in a number of ways:

1. Online

2. By post

Your Privacy

If you would like this document in an alternative format,

please contact:

01904 551550 ycc@york.gov.uk

3. Got further questions?

If you have further questions, email us at:

navigationroad.improvements@york.gov.uk



Please circle your response to

each statement and the

proposed changes.

Your postcode:
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1. The council need to take action to

improve safety along Navigation Road.

3. Improved shared path on Foss Islands Road 

and build-out kerb on Navigation Road junction.

4. Access and safety improvements at

either end of Hungate Bridge.

5. Improved signage and road markings

near Rowntree Wharf car park exit.

Please add any additional comments here

For example:

Is there anything else you would like to tell us about this scheme

of work?

2. A short one-way section on Navigation Road, 

between Rosemary Place and Rowntree Wharf. 


